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1 FIREWORK DISPLAYS - 5TH NOVEMBER, 2002 (AN 223-2002)

It is intended to hold firework displays this year, the venues being Lochee and Baxter Parks.

An offer for the supply and delivery, setting off and associated training for the displays has been
received from specialist, Alan Hilary Events, Gateshead amounting to £20,000 and this is
recommended for acceptance.  This expenditure can be met from within the Leisure and Arts Revenue
Budget 2002/2003.


